

Eric Larson T: +1 212 479 6690 elarson@cooley.com

March 14, 2013

Elizabeth Erdriech White 145 West Newton Street Boston, MA 02118

RE: Cooley - 1299 Pennsylvania Avenue Project

Dear Elizabeth:

As we reach completion of our new office in Washington, I wanted to stop to express our thanks to you and your team for the excellent work you did on our behalf. We selected you for this project because we felt that you assisted us with a cost-effective and remarkable end product when we selected art for our Boston office a couple of years ago. Again this time, our hopes were high, and our budget was relatively low!

I think the best description of how we feel about the end result came from the partner in charge of our office, Ryan Naftulin:

I'm hopeful that you are as thrilled with how the art turned out as I am. Honestly, I think we nailed it. It is modern and forward-looking without being oddball or hypertech or surf dude. It is respectful of the Washington conservatism without being conservative.

We found you and your staff to be consistently helpful and resourceful, as well as accommodating of our own time constraints. It was a pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely.

Fric Larson

Director - New York and Boston Offices